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The Government of Maldives is aware of derogatory remarks on social 
media platforms against foreign leaders and high-ranking individuals. 
These opinions are personal and do not represent the views of the 
Government of Maldives.  
 
The Government believes that the freedom of expression should be 
exercised in a democratic and responsible manner, and in ways that do 
not spread hatred, negativity, and hinder close relationships between the 
Maldives and its international partners. 
 
Moreover, the relevant authorities of the Government will not hesitate to 
take action against those who make such derogatory remarks. 
 
 
ENDS 
 

 

 

 

 

 


